
Update	on	the	Broughty	Ferry	Flood	Protection	Scheme	

Douglas	Terrace		

In	Douglas	Terrace,	in	the	section	from	Dundee	Road	over	the	rail	bridge	and	Home	Street,	work	has	
been	completed	to	the	footpaths	and	carriageways.	This	section	has	now	been	reopened.	We	thank	
residents	for	their	patience	while	this	work	was	ongoing.		

The	shared	walkway	and	cycle	path	is	now	open	to	the	first	floodgate	and	handrails	are	installed.		

We	have	moved	onto	the	section	between	Home	Street	and	Westfield	Road,	starting	initially	on	the	
shared	cycle	and	pedestrian	path	and	then	moving	onto	the	carriageway.	We	have	already	reached	
out	to	residents	in	this	area	to	establish	any	individual	circumstances	which	need	to	be	considered	
when	planning	works	in	this	area	and	will	advise	them	of	start	date	and	schedule	of	works	in	
advance	of	commencing	work.	

Stonework	has	continued	and	we	are	now	completed	up	Westfield	road	with	stone	and	copes	

Fisher	Street	

In	Fisher	Street	we	have	completed	paving	the	north	footpath	outside	the	Ship	Inn	ahead	the	
business	to	reopening	on	the	26th	April.	We	are	now	continuing	with	the	north	footpath	moving	east	
along	Fisher	Street	in	small	sections	towards	Ambrose	Street.	There	was	a	design	change	to	the	
footpath	levels	outside	the	RNLI	cottages,	this	will	be	completed	within	the	next	week.	As	we	move	
along	this	section,	we	will	contact	residents	confirming	the	start	date,	schedule	and	duration	of	work	
near	their	properties.	

On	the	beach	in	this	area	we	have	completed	the	sea	wall	and	will	be	starting	the	installation	of	
drainage	and	infill	for	the	cycle	path	and	walkway	which	will	continue	towards	Beach	Crescent.		

Beach	Crescent	

We	have	broken	out	the	old	footpath	that	runs	along	beach	crescent	and	have	started	the	drainage.	
In	the	coming	weeks	the	platform	will	be	graded	and	the	precast	steps	will	be	installed	

Decorative	Gates	Competition	

Presentation	for	the	winner	of	the	Decorative	Gates:	

	

	



New	Community	Liason	Officer		

Although	sad	to	see	Dawn	leave	us	we	are	delighted	to	welcom	Katy	Bald	as	the	new	CLO	for	the	
Broughty	Ferry	Flood	Protection	Scheme.	Katy	will	be	starting	on	the	24/5/21.	She	will	be	in	touch	
with	you	all	in	the	near	future	

	

	

	

	


